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User-Testing Call for DHLab Website

  

December 11, 2017

Try out the DHLab's new website

December 13, 17 Hillhouse Ave, LL07
The Digital Humanities Lab is looking for a few more users to participate in user testing for our new website that will
launch in 2018. The redesigned site seeks to address the needs of Yale scholars who want to get started in DH, as
well as researchers who already have projects underway.
 
Please consider participating in a one-on-one usability study this Wednesday at 17 Hillhouse Ave, LL07. The
session should last 30-45 minutes. If you are able to participate, please contact Monica Ong Reed [1] to schedule a
time.
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